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     2024 started out a very quiet year for the RSVP 2021 Project Committee .  

We received notification mid September that everything had been approved and 

we should meet our family within a few months.  A week later, we were told they 

were arriving Sept. 25th.  We had to switch to high gear to prepare for the arrival.  

The committee worked together and pulled it off with only a few minor glitches.   

Hayyan, Rama, Nai, & Joud are settling in quite nicely.  They are very appreciative 

of the support that the committee & community members have given to them.  

And we are enjoying getting to know them.     

 

Faithfully submitted, 

Holly Cependa (Chair, 2021 RSVP Project ) 


